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Mary Curran

From: Darcy Lonergan <Darcy.Lonergan@oireachtas.ie>
Sent: Wednesday 1 March 2023 12:17

To: 'Minister Ryan'; Kathy Quinn

Cc: finoff@dublincity.ie; Cllr Seamas McGrattan
Subject: RE: Ballymun Social Regeneration Fund

Dear ClIr. McGrattan and Mary,

Thank you for contacting Minister Ryan about the Ballymun Social Regeneration Fund. We have brought this to the
attention of the Minister and he will speak to the Housing Minister.

Best wishes
Darcy

From: finoff@dublincity.ie <finoff@dublincity.ie>

Sent: Tuesday 28 February 2023 09:41

To: Eamon Ryan <Eamon.Ryan@oireachtas.ie>

Cc: Kathy Quinn <kathy.quinn@dublincity.ie>; Cllr Seamas McGrattan <seamas.mcgrattan@dublincity.ie>
Subject: Ballymun Social Regeneration Fund

Good morning Minister Ryan,

Please find attached letter from Clir. Séamas McGrattan, Chair of the Finance SPC and Local Government Funding
Sub Committee of Dublin City Council for your attention.

Best regards,

Mary

Mary Curran | A. Senior Staff Officer | Finance Secretariat

Comhairle Cathrach Bhaile Atha Cliath | Roinn Airgeadais | Block 1, Floor 8, Oifigi na Cathrach, Baile Atha Cliath 8, |
Dublin City Council | Finance Department | Block 1, Floor 8, Civic Offices, Dublin 8 |

T. 222 2102/2103 | E. mary.curran@dublincity.ie | www.dublincity.ie

Smaoinigh ar an timpeallacht sula ndéanann tu an riomhphost seo a phriontail. Please consider the Environment before
printing this mail.
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